
Minister Dacic condolences to family of journalist Zoran Petrovic Pirocanac
Sunday, 05 April 2015.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
addressed a message of condolences to the bereaved family, following the death of Zoran
Petrovic Pirocanac.
  
“Serbian journalism has lost a hardworking and reliable chronicler, a fierce critic of the
developments in our country, highly knowledgeable of geopolitical trends worldwide.

Pirocanac belonged to rare journalists to whom the interest of Serbia came before personal and
daily political interests.

He mastered the craft of journalism on major events at home and abroad”, says the message of
condolences from Serbian Foreign Minister Ivica Dacic.
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